Notice of Public Hearing of the Amherst County Board of Supervisors 

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing during its regular meeting on Tuesday, May 16, 2017 at 7:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as may be heard, in the Amherst County Administration Building, 153 Washington Street, Amherst, Virginia, 24521, to consider the following request:
                  
SPECIAL EXCEPTION REQUEST, NO. 2017-03

Request by Fran Paul for a special exception in the A-1 Agricultural Residential District.  The purpose of the special exception is to allow an educational facility, event venue and a short term tourist rental of a dwelling.  The parcel is located at 1656 Thrashers Creek Road and is further identified as tax map number 26-A-10A.

The proposed hearing packet is available for review Monday through Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. in the Office of the County Administrator at the above address.

Accommodations for disabled persons may be made with the Office of the County Administrator by calling 434-946-9400 or (TTD) 434-946-9335 at least three (3) days prior to the hearing date.

Dean C. Rodgers
Amherst County Administrator 

